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The current market conditions have prompted certain index users and other index stakeholders to query 

whether the March reviews of FTSE Russell indices should proceed as previously announced.  FTSE 
Russell has given very careful consideration to these views and has undertaken a detailed assessment of 

the risks of both proceeding with the index rebalances and of cancelling all of the index rebalances that 
were due to be effective in March.  

 
Following this assessment, FTSE Russell has determined to proceed with the index reviews as previously 
announced.  However, we continue to monitor the situation and invite index users to provide feedback as 

the situation evolves. 
 

Please contact info@ftserussell.com if you have any queries. 
   
  

For further information please contact FTSE Russell Client Services at info@ftserussell.com or call: 

Australia +1800 653 680 
Hong Kong  +852 2164 3333 

Japan +81 3 4563 6346 

London  +44 (0) 20 7866 1810 

New York +1866 551 0617 

  

 

Alternatively please visit our website at www.ftserussell.com 
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